
 

Version 1-1 (August 2013) | © SCS Global Services 

 

 
 

 
 

***ADVISORY*** 
SOUTH AUSTRALIAN LAKES AND COORONG PIPI FISHERY 

Release of the Public Certification Report 
 
SCS is pleased to announce the release of the Public Certification Report for the South Australian 
Lakes and Coorong Pipi fishery. 
 
The Marine Stewardship Council (MSC) process for independently evaluating the fishery above 
has concluded and the fishery may now be certified as a source of sustainable seafood. This final 
determination comes after a period where stakeholders had the opportunity to object to the SCS 
certification board decision to certify the fishery. 
 
No notice of objection was received during the time period required for comment on the Final 
Report. The final consultation period if therefore completed and this fishery is able to use the 
MSC’s logo on its products. 
 
We would like to express our sincere thanks to all individuals and organisations that participated 
throughout this assessment process and congratulate the client group on this achievement. 
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